
Announcement: Extension of Registration 

Deadline 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are pleased to inform you that the registration deadline for [Event/Program Name] has been 

extended. Due to popular demand and requests from many participants, we have decided to 

provide additional time for those who wish to register. 

The new registration deadline is now set for [New Deadline Date]. We encourage you to take 

advantage of this opportunity and secure your spot. 

For further details and to register, please visit [Registration Link or Website]. 

Thank you for your understanding and continued interest. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


